

Sofia, 4 December 2017

Your Excellency, Dear Colleague,

On behalf of the National Assembly of the Republic of Bulgaria I have the honor to invite the representatives of your Parliament to the COSAC Chairpersons Meeting which will take place on 21-22 January 2018 in Sofia, Bulgaria.

I would be grateful if you could forward the invitation of the Chairman of the Committee on European Affairs and Oversight of the European Funds of the National Assembly of the Republic of Bulgaria to the chairperson and representatives of your Parliament's relevant committee.

I truly believe that their participation will greatly contribute to the discussion during the conference and that the productive dialogue between our parliaments will be further developed and deepened.

Yours sincerely,

Tsveta KARAYANCHEVA,
President of the National Assembly of the Republic of Bulgaria

